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Sodankylä Geophysical Observatory together with the Department of Physics of the University of 
Oulu received a grant for the construction of an EISCAT_3D receiving station.  The plan is to 
purchase a LOFAR remote station and install it in Lapland.  In the presentation, the status of the 
Finnish LOFAR station project is told.
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